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In-Office Procedure List Update 
 
The In-Office Procedure List is comprised of procedures that are limited to the physician’s office place 
of service (POS).  Any planned procedures on this list performed outside of the physician office at 
POS 22 or 24 will be denied unless prior authorized.  All lines of business require prior authorization 
for site of service.  
 
Effective July 1, 2015, MVP will be changing how we deny these procedures.  Participating providers 
are required to comply with MVP’s protocols according to their participating provider agreements and 
a review of procedures on this In-Office Procedure List and enforcement of this POS policy is part of 
MVP’s protocols.  Since this is a POS review, there are no appeal rights.   
 
Please refer to the Place of Service Payment Policy, Split Billing Payment Policy in Section 15, 
Payment Policies, of the Provider Resource Manual for details on billing correct place of service.   
 
The In-Office Procedure List and the Provider Resource Manual can be accessed at 
www.mvphealthcare.com.  Select Providers and log in using you MVP username and password.  
Click on the gray box to access your profile and then select Online Resources on the left hand side of 
the screen. 
 
CVS/caremark Reminder 
Effective January 1, 2015, CVS/caremark became MVP’s Pharmacy Benefit Manager (PBM) for 
retail, mail, and specialty prescriptions.   
 
What does this mean for the providers and members? 

• MVP members can have prescriptions filled at any pharmacy that is participating with 
CVS/caremark nationwide.  This network is not limited to CVS/pharmacy locations.   

• MVP members wishing to obtain prescriptions via mail order will use the CVS Caremark Mail 
Service Pharmacy.  

• In addition all specialty medications should be obtained from the CVS Caremark Specialty 
Pharmacy (1-866-444-5883). Medicare and Medicaid members also have the option of 
obtaining their specialty medications from a contracted specialty pharmacy.  

 
 

If you have any questions with respect to this notice, please contact 
your Professional Relations Representative. 
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